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Dear Mike,
We want you to know how grateful we are to have worked with you in buying our first home.  You were so
helpful, detail-oriented, and understanding to our needs and wants.  We are so happy in our new home and so
happy with the home-buying experience we had--all because of you.  We could not have asked for a better real
estate agent.  We would recommend you to anyone looking for a home.  I can't imagine why anyone would go
elsewhere.  You are the BEST!

 
Sincerely,
Wendy & Stacey Smalley




